
 

Hello to all our Walter Lee families!  

 It's that time of year where we are starting to fundraise for our school. This year we are trying 

something NEW with NEUFELD FARMS. They are a local farm in Abbotsford that offers wonderful 
fresh frozen food options. We all grocery shop, right? So why not support your PAC in their 
fundraising efforts. They have everything from appetizers and fresh frozen meat, to sweet treats. 
Please see the attachments for the information. 

https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2021-walter-lee-elementary/ref/em 

Types of payments accepted are Cheque and Cash only. **IMPORTANT: Please include your 
child’s student number and order number on the memo part of the cheque, and make all cheques 
payable to: Walter Lee Parents Advisory Council  

If you could print out your order summary, and attach that to your payment that would be great! (It 
will help when we need to distribute your products). Please send in your cheques or cash to the 
school as soon as you place your order.  

The fundraiser is available for a limited time and will end on November 6th. Pick up of your 
goodies at the school on Tuesday, November 16th @ 4pm.  

ALL ORDERS MUST BE PICKED UP PROMPTLY at 4:00pm on the day of delivery. We are unable 
to hold or store any products. If you cannot make it, please arrange for a friend or family member 
to pick up your order.  

The 2021/2022 PAC thanks you in advance for your support in our efforts to fundraise for our 
school.  

https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2021-walter-lee-elementary/ref/em

